
Screening Procedures 

• All staff  and students will be screened upon arrival prior to entering the 
building. 

• Persons with temperatures of  100 degrees Fahrenheit or higher may not enter. 

• All persons will be screened with the following questions: 

1. Have you been in close contact with a confirmed case of  COVID-19? 

2. Are you experiencing a cough, shortness of  breath, or sore throat? 

3. Have you had a fever in the last 48 hours? 

4. Have you had new loss of  taste or smell? 

5. Have you had vomiting or diarrhea in the last 24 hours? 

Answering yes to any of  the screening procedures will not be allowed to enter 
the building and will be advised to seek medical care and/or COVID-19 
testing, per CDC guidelines. 

The confidentiality of  this health information will be maintained. 

A few procedural notes: 

• If  there is a line at drop-off  or pick-up, please wait in your car until the line is 
shorter. 

• For the safety of  staff  and other families, parents are asked to wear a mask 
during drop-off  and pick-up. 

• Please put on your mask and your child’s mask before approaching the building. 

• Children will need to separate from their parent after screening and walk 
(without holding hands) to their classroom with a staff  member. 


